
Page 1 of 1

Thompson, Robert

From: Thompson, Robert

Sent: Friday, March 14,20084:26 PM

To: 'kmcgrath@centralhealth.nl.ca'

Cc: Kea~,Don

Subject: ER/PR Draft Technical Brief

Attachments: ERPR Note revised Mar14DraftCentral.doc

Dear Karen

I am pleased to send you the draft statistical brief which we have forwarded to the Commission of Inquiry today.
This brief is a product of the ER/PR database which was developed by NLCHI at the request of the Department.

The report is a draft because the communications tables are still not complete. We expect these to be completed
within a few days.

The report includes some data broken down by region and site, however the data for other regions than your own
have been excluded from this version.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this brief. We would be pleased to spend the amount of time
necessary ensuring that you and your officials understand the contents.

As you may know, the Commission has been provided with a complete copy of the database and may compile
different tables and conduct different analyses than included in the attached.

Regards,

Robert

3/27/2008
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